
To Honorable Representative Joseph Solomon
House Corporations 
Providence, RI 02903
VIA Email: HouseCorporations@rilegislature.gov

March 10, 2025

**Re: SUPPORT 5558

On behalf of the Rhode Island Coalition of Housing Providers, we write in support of House
Bill 5558, which requires a government issued ID be collected during the contractor
registration application process. .

Sincerely,  

Rhode Island Coalition of Housing Providers
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